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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Ryan Roberts <rtrengineeringllc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 8:27 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway; Michael Flory

Subject: Fwd: Zellmer SEPA Application (SE-14-00010)

Attachments: SEPA Site Plan Aerial.pdf; SEPA Site Plan.pdf; Zellmer SEPA Checklist 12-19-2014.pdf; 

SEPA Map info.pdf

This information was sent on the 19th and the response that I got was "everything looks good". Do I need to 
drop hardcopies off? 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Ryan Roberts <rtrengineeringllc@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Dec 19, 2014 at 7:19 AM 
Subject: Zellmer SEPA Application (SE-14-00010) 
To: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 

Hello Kaycee, 
 
Attached is the Zellmer SEPA Application information requested in the December 16th letter. Please let me 
know if this is adequate and if I need to provide hard copies to your office. 
 
The email address CC'd in the letter is incorrect, please change to RTREngineeringLLC@gmail.com. 
 
Thanks, Ryan 
 


